
Mary Webb 
Steve Young 
Sandy & Rossie Fisher 
Donald Marsden, friend of Hebron 
Mrs. Lawrence,  friend of Jonathan & Kelli Eastwood 
Charles Strickler, friend of Patricia Turner 
Tommy Satterfield, Eileen Ford’s cousin 
Louisa Preston, friend of Hebron 
Max Farley,  Laura Farley’s uncle 
Lindsey Haile, Cheryl and Ronnie Nuckols’ 
     daughter 
Betty and Bob Barnes,  Martha Rogers’ sister and     
            brother-in-law 
Anne Boswell Owens, Mack Curle’s cousin 
Doctors 
 
 

Please call the church office if there are  
any changes to be made to the Prayer List. 

 

 
In general, names on the Prayer List will be 
printed for four weeks.  Please contact the     
office if you would like to keep a name for a 
longer time.  Confidential prayers may be     
requested on the church website. 

 PRAYER CONCERNS 

We are members of the Presbyterian Church USA (pcusa.org) and The          
Fellowship  Community (www.fellowship.community). For more information    
you may refer to websites or speak with the Elders in our church. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

From The Book of Confessions 
 

  

The Christian Church is the congregation of the brethren in which Jesus  
Christ acts presently as Lord in Word and Sacrament through the Holy Spirit.  
As the church of pardoned sinners, it has to testify in the midst of a sinful 
world, with its faith as with its obedience, with its message as with its order, 
that it is solely his property, and that it lives and wants to live solely from his 
comfort and from his direction in the expectation of his appearance.  
     
              —Theological Declaration of Barmen, 8.17 

 

PASTORAL CARE 
The committee consists of Scott Parks   

(347-7505),and Nancy Parrish  
(402-4864).  Share any births, deaths, 
illness or other concerns with one of 

these committee members. 

Summer Christian Education 
Children 
Kids Club     Sundays at 9:00am*                         Classroom #2   
 *Resumes August 25   

Children’s Church      Sundays at 10:00am    Ralph Fields Room 
For children age 4-grade 2, except on first Sundays which are Family Worship Sundays 

 

Adults 
Seeking a Word From the Lord               Sundays at 9:00am      Ralph Fields Room 
Book of Acts       Will resume in September                       Library 
 

 

Weekday women’s Bible studies and Sunday night Men’s Group  
will resume in September.       

 
          Save the Date! 

 
Sunday, August 25th 

at 5:00pm 
Join us for an afternoon of  

wonderful music and fellowship 
at Hebron’s Annual  Bluegrass 

& Gospel Service.  
An ice cream social will follow    

afterward—don’t forget to bring 
your family and friends!   

Hebron Youth 
[students in grades 7-12] 

 

Today, August 11 
 

Pool Party at Perry Nuckols’ house, 
11:30am-1:30pm 

Lunch will be provided. 
Bring your swimsuit, towel              

and sunscreen. 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

In August please shop the  
Back-to-School Sales for:  

 

• Pens and pencils 
• Small notebooks 
• Pencil sharpeners 

 

          No time to shop?   
      We welcome donations!    
Put your gifts in the large green tub 

outside Holman Hall.  We collect 
gifts all year long to pack 200     

shoeboxes in November. 
Learn more at 

www.samaritanspurse.org 

http://pcusa.org
http://thefellowshipcommunity.org


CALENDAR - August 11 - August 27 
Today 
Adult Bible Study  9:00am 
   Seeking a Word from the Lord, Ralph Fields Room 
Worship  10:00am 
Youth Pool Party  11:30am-1:30pm  
Tuesday, August 13 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Thursday, August 15   
Session  7:00pm 
Friday, August 16 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Sunday, August 18 
Adult Bible Study  9:00am 
   Seeking a Word from the Lord, Ralph Fields Room 
Worship  10:00am  
School prayer event after worship 
Tuesday, August 20 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Friday, August 23 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 
Sunday, August 25 
Adult Bible Study  9:00am 
   Seeking a Word from the Lord, Ralph Fields Room 
Worship  10:00am  
Gospel and Blue Grass Service  5:00pm 
Tuesday, August 27 
AA Meeting  7:00-8:00am  Parrish House 

Hebron 

Sunday, August 11, 2019 

WELCOME! 
We welcome all who are visiting 
with us this morning and invite you 
to sign the Friendship Pad. We 
would love for you to make Hebron 
your church  home. Whatever your 
background, we welcome all whom 
the Lord calls to Him. (Acts 2: 39)      
Following the service, please join us   
for fellowship and refreshments in    
the church fellowship hall. 

 

August 4: 
 

Worship:  52 
Offering:  $5,375 

 
Budget Amount 
Needed:  $6,224 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
 

Today:   Paula Curle 
August 18:  Sandra Parrish   

This week’s readings from the  
Revised Common Lectionary 

 

Isaiah 5:1-7 
Psalm 80:1-2, 8-19 

Hebrews 11:29-12:2 
Luke 12:49-56 

USHERS  
 

Today:  Cricket & Robin Williams      
August 18:   Dan & Martha Rogers 

10:00am Worship Service  
 

Nursery care available for children 
age 3 and younger. 

COLLECTION COUNTING 
 

Today:  Mack Curle & 
           Suzanne Gahan 
August 18:  Mack Curle &   
               Everett Mish 

 

FLOWERS FOR AUGUST 
 

Peggy Henley & Trudie Long 

Thank you to John Bullard  
   for playing the classical banjo in our 

worship service this morning. 
 

Also, thank you to Carol Dunlap   
for playing the piano in today’s      

worship service AFTER WORSHIP PRAYER 
 

Today:  Diane Luczkovich & 
                                 Everett Mish                               

August 18:  Nancy Michael &  
                    Martha Rogers Back to School Supplies for 

Hebron Day School 
 

You can help our preschool get off to a 
great start this school year by donating 

needed supplies.  Bring your donations to 
Holman Hall by Sunday, September 1. 

 
• Paper towels 
• Clorox wipes 
• Lysol spray 
• Gallon-size Ziploc bags 

 
Any brand and any size package is        

appreciated.  Thank you for supporting    
our Day School. 

The church building will be    
closed on Monday, August 12th      
through 12:00 noon on Tuesday, 
August 13th  for work being done 
on the crawl space under Holman 

Hall and the adjacent wing to       
include the offices.  

Pray for our Schools 
 

Next Sunday, following worship, all 
are invited to join us as we pray for 

the schools in our community. We will 
travel to Randolph Elementary School 

and the Goochland High School/
Middle School complex to ask God's 
blessings and protection on all who 

will study and serve at our local 
schools during this coming year. 


